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From: Peter G. Sherman

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 10:19 AM

To: Wilbourne, Kim 6-9083

Cc: Nicolene Martley; 'Konyn, Kaitlin'; ‘Estabrooks, Nathaniel'
Subject: [External] 2024 QAP Comment

Good Morning,

As discussed we have several renovation projects teed up for our public housing sites so | would like to make the
following request to change Appendix C2 — tax exempt bonds paragraph 9.

“The Authority will not award more than two (2) application per any funding cycle to any member of the development
team. Applicants may request a waiver for previously submitted applications that did not receive an award.”

Thank you for your consideration.

Peter G. Sherman

Director of Development

Housing Authority of the City of Charleston
550 Meeting Street

Charleston, SC 29403
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